
Tēna Koutou Katoa, greetings to everyone. 
 

Today is the last day for applications for the Deputy Principal’s job.  Next week 
we will begin the process of shortlisting and contacting referees. 
 

On Wednesday we had the pleasure of hosting 4 of the Taranaki Rguby team 
Players.  They were:  Maty MacKenzie, Lopu Lopu Aso, Mitchell Crosswell, and 
Sean Wainui.  It was a pleasure to have them interacting with all our classes at 
Waitara East School.  The players spoke about what is takes to achieve your 
goals and the commitment need.  They spoke about nutrition and sacrifices made 
to reach their potential.  They gave away rugby balls, posters, and signed auto-
graphs.  Our children absolutely loved having them here. 

 
 

Please remember School is closed on Monday 12th September 9.00 - 
11.30a.m.   

The school will open at 11.30a.m.   
There will be no van running that day.   

NZEI is having a paid union meeting to discuss the new funding proposal from the Ministry and we 
will be voting on possible actions to take from here. 

 

 

Thank you to those parents and 
children who braved the cold to 
help deliver our phone books to-
day.  You are amazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

Graham Sands 

Principal’s comments: 
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